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January 27th., 1931

The Principal,

McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Gir -

On page thirty-five of the announcement of McGill 

College (Faculty of Arts) for the session 1930-31 it is 

stated with regard to students applying for admission to the 

University from the Province of Quebec;

"Beginning with the session 1931-32, candidates 

for Matriculation attending schools or colleges 

in the Province of Quebec will be required to 

pass the McGill Matriculation examina tien or 

the corresponding High School leaving examination 

of the Province."

As this regulation would seem to ignore or else 

to annul the declaration made on July 17th 1922 by the 

Registrar of McGill University regarding the recognition 

of the Matriculation examination of Loyola College, and


